
 

Community Garden Meeting 

Garden rule changes…ALL GARDENERS MUST SIGN the Garden Waiver 

New Rule regarding garden transplants 

New Rule regarding soil amendments 

No- I do not have a date yet as to when the gardens will be open…Mother Nature will determine that. 

After the soil dries enough to mark off with the stakes, I will put numbers on the stakes on the Southwest corner of your 
plot. If it is a split plot, the northwest corner will also be marked. Your plot will be directly east of the plot marker. 

NOBODY is allowed to go into the gardens to plant their plots until the stakes are up and marked with numbers! 

Water will be available, but please bring your own containers to carry it back to your plot. We have a couple of carts 
available, but they are becoming dilapidated. 

There are some stakes available for your use on the South edge of the garden by the garden shed. 

PLEASE BE A GOOD GARDENER AND NEIGHBOR. 

DO NOT plant in the area next to the roadways outside your garden plots. Each one of you must maintain this area. Keep 

weeds down, so the large mower can come through those areas in the summer.  

DO NOT place rocks on the edges of your plots…the mower will hit them.  If you find rocks, please put them in the 

roadway ruts. 

DO NOT plant corn or any tall plantings on the garden edges next to your neighbor…this will shade out their plantings. 

DO NOT plant closer than 2 FEET from the edge between plots…there will be no room for you or your neighbor to walk 

into their plots along the edges. 

DO NOT leave garden equipment at the garden plots unattended…the Community Garden will not be responsible if 

anything is stolen. 

DO NOT leave behind garden pots and landscape fabric or any other sticks and/or wires used as plant supports or 

markers at the end of the season. 

If you see any issues with any of the water tanks…leaking etc., please contact Patty Percy at the Extension Office at 920-

929-3172. 

Garden stakes near the shed and port-a-potty need to be sorted out and used or taken out of the garden. If there are 

branch stakes that are placed by the sheds, please use them or take them home.   

PLEASE clean up any garbage in or near your plots and take it home for your garbage pick-up. 

PLEASE REMOVE all string and twine from stakes after your plot lines have been established. Many stakes still have 

twine on them when they are removed at the end of the season…YOU MUST TAKE THE TWINE OFF! 

 

GARDEN TILLERS: 

JOHN ZELESKE 920-324-3399                          JOHN LENZ 920-948-9325                          TOM LEWIS 920- 979-3810 


